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Please vote NO on HB 4135 to protect the choice of individuals and their families in end-of-life 
issues.  Having the government make these choices for individuals is lowering our wonderful country to 
the level of Hitler in putting thousands to death.  Each individual and those who love them should be the 
ones making life decisions.  Thank you.  Teryl Putnam, Tillamook, OR 
 


